
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Nancy P. Pelosi    The Honorable Kevin O. McCarthy 

Speaker of the House     Minority Leader 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S.  House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C.  20515 

 

The Honorable Charles E. Schumer   The Honorable Mitch McConnell 

Majority Leader      Minority Leader 

United States Senate     United States Senate 

Washington, D.C.  20510    Washington, D.C.  20510 

 

Dear Madam Speaker, Representative McCarthy, and Senators Schumer and McConnell, 

 

On behalf of the National Fraternal Order of Police (FOP) and the International Association of Chiefs of 

Police (IACP), we are writing to provide you a copy of the attached statement announcing our 

organizations’ commitment to join together to address gun policy and reduce violence in our 

communities.  

 

As the statement makes clear, our organizations, which represent our nation’s chiefs and the majority of 

our rank-and-file officers, believe that it is imperative that we identify workable solutions that will allow 

us to dramatically reduce the numbers of Americans killed by gun violence.   To that end, the IACP and 

FOP stand ready to work with any and all interested parties who share our commitment to building a safer 

future for our communities. 

 

We look forward to working with you on this critical matter.  

 

Sincerely, 

        
Dwight Henninger     Patrick Yoes 
President      National President 
International Association     Fraternal Order of Police  

    of Chiefs of Police 


